
 

October 3, 2016 
 
      

RESS 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli,  
 
Re: Union Gas Limited (“Union”) 
 2016 Sudbury Replacement Project 
 Board File # EB-2016-0122 
 
This letter is to update the Ontario Energy Board regarding Union proposed Change 
Request Number 1 for the Sudbury Replacement project. 

Union now as all of the necessary temporary land rights in place to complete construction 
of the proposed Sudbury Replacement project. Construction of the project has started at 
the east end of the project travelling in a westerly direction. 

In the event that you have any questions or would like to discuss in more detail, please do 
not hesitate to contact me at 519-436-5457. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
W. T. (Bill) Wachsmuth, RPF 
Senior Administrator, Regulatory Projects 
 
 
cc: Ceiran Bishop, OEB 

Pascale Duguay, OEB 
Zora Crnojacki, OEB   
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